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THE FINAL PUSH: IRTC finalizes its report
and calls for last submissions by September
30th

The Institutional Reconciliation &
Transformation Commission (IRTC) thanks
the broader UCT community for its
involvement in the Commission's processes
so far. As the Commission finalizeIs its
report, it also hopes for more students and
PASS staff especially to make submissions.

The absolute final deadline has been set to
September 30th with the following themes as
stipulated in the last 2 of the 6 Steering
Committee's (SC) Terms of references
(TORs) being paramount in this second part
of the IRTC's work:-

5. "Invite all constituencies – and be able to
request relevant individuals and structures,



request relevant individuals and structures,
including task teams – to make submissionsincluding task teams – to make submissions
on institutional culture and practices,
including decolonisation and any that entail
unjust discrimination, domination or violence,
including sexual violence."

6. "Make recommendations on institutional
culture, transformation, decolonisation,
discrimination, identity, disability, labour
relations and any other matters that the
university community has raised over the
years, or may wish to raise."

Having dealt with clemency and amnesty
issues, the Commissioners are seeking input
from the broader UCT community on the
second Reconciliation phase in their bid to
foster Reconciliation and forge a path for
Transformation at the university.

The absolute final deadline is 30 September
2018.



2018.

Please see the the IRTC's social media
accounts for recent twitterviews with the VC,
students and PASS staff as well as videos
and various statements online explaining,
encouraging and calling for participation
towards this final push.

Your submissions can be a page or a
paragraph long, so long as your voices are
heard and they must be made to
candice.amon@uct.ac.za

For any media enquiries contact Jacqui
Dichabe on 0797827451

-Ends. 




